
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Summer Term 2019:  

21st June- Nursery closed to 

current children. Nursery 

Induction day for children 

starting in September.  

27th June-Infant Sports day 

1.30pm  

3rd July- Year 2 to Year 3 

induction afternoon. 

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm  

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s 

party.  

19th July – Break up for 

summer holiday  

22nd July-PD day-school closed 

to pupils. 

2nd September-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

3rd September-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

4th September- School re-

opens to Year one and Year two 

pupils. 

9th September- Reception 

children start part time 

16th September- Reception 

children start full time. 

Year Two Induction Afternoon 

Wednesday 3rd July 2019 

Letters were sent home before half 

term with details about the Induction 

afternoon at the Junior school for 

Year two children going into Year 

three in September. We still have a 

few replies outstanding. Please can 

you return the reply slip to the office 

by 19th June 2019 at the latest.  

Year One trip to Tamworth Castle 

on Thursday 20th June 

Thank you for all contributions and 

permission slips sent into school. 

Please submit any outstanding forms 

and payments via Parentpay. 

Non-Uniform Day 

We will be having a non-uniform 

day on Friday 28th June in 

exchange for a box (decorated or 

plain) containing a gift item (worth 

at least £1.00) in it. The boxes will 

be used on the deal or no deal stall 

at the Summer Fair. 

New Reception Children 

September 2019 

We had a lovely few days as we 

welcomed our new Reception 

children and families into school last 

week, it was lovely to meet all of our 

new families. Please remember to 

return all completed paperwork to 

school as soon as possible. A 

reminder that school uniform can be 

purchased from Trutex in 

Erdington, Clive Marks in Boldmere 

or online at www.myclothing.com. PE 

bags are available to purchase from 

the school office at a cost of £3.30 

and all new Reception children will 

receive a book bag in September. 

Our pre-school activity sessions are 

being held from 14:30 to 15:10 on 

the following dates: 

RE – Tuesday 18th June  

RK – Thursday 20th June 

RM- Tuesday 25th June 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Nursery September 2019 

Our induction day for new Nursery 

children is on Friday 21st June. 

Nursery will be closed to current 

children. 

Reception Trip to  

Ash End Farm 

Thank you for all contributions and 

permission slips sent into school.  

Please submit any outstanding forms 

and money. Without your written 

permission your child will not be able 

to go to Ash End Farm on Tuesday 2nd 

July with their class.  Spare forms 

are available from the school office. 

 

End of Year Performances 

Reception 

Tuesday 9th July- 11am and 1.45pm (in 

classrooms-siblings can attend) 

Year One 

Monday 8th July- 1.45pm (dress 

rehearsal in the hall- siblings can 

attend) 

Wednesday 10th July - 9:45am and 

1.45pm (in school hall- parents/carers 

only) 

Year Two 

Tuesday 16th July- 2pm (dress 

rehearsal in Junior school- siblings can 

attend) 

Wednesday 17th July – 2pm (in Junior 

school hall- parents/carers only) 

 

New Wave Music Workshop 

Kangaroo class have been part of a 

music workshop today. They all had 

so much fun and also learnt to play a 

Maraca! 

 

http://www.myclothing.com/
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Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Parrot class for 

achieving 100% attendance last 

week. Well done!  
 

Busy Bodies 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION   

June Booking forms and fees- There 

are a number of fees still 

outstanding for the month of June. 

Kindly check your child’s ParentPay 

account and clear all unsettled fees. 

Should you require any addition 

information with regards to your 

child’s account, please speak with the 

Busy Bodies manager.   

 

Nursery End of Year Celebrations 

Parents are invited to attend a 

celebration of their child’s 

achievements this year on Tuesday 

9th July at 10:45 for morning 

nursery and 14:45 for afternoon.  

Congratulations Board 

Reception – Flynn G, Xanthie, Anja, 

Avyukt, Jemima and Anthony. 

Year One – Violet, Khadijah M and 

James D. 

Year Two –Devesh, Katie and Remie. 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/pa
rents/mat-information 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

18/06/2019 

No Dogs Allowed on School 

Premises 

Please may we remind you that no 

dogs are allowed on the school 

premises, except guide dogs. 

Scooters 

Please may we remind you that all 

scooters are left at your own risk. 

We advise that all scooters are 

secured with a lock when left in the 

bike/scooter shelter. 

PTA News 

Summer Fair will be on Friday 28th 

June from 4.30pm- 7pm please see 

the attached flyer for more 

information. 

Reception Eye Tests Tuesday 

16th July 2019 

The Orthoptist will be back in 

school on Tuesday 16th July to 

complete eye tests on the 

remaining Reception classes. 

Parents are not required to 

attend. 

 

Violin Lessons for Current Year 1 

& Year 2 Children 

If your child is already having Violin 

lessons with Louis Robinson, please 

can we ask that you advise school 

and Louis as to whether you still 

require tuition in September.  

Book Bags 

We now have book bags in stock. 

They are available from the school 

office and cost £3.60. 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information

